The Municipality of Germantown City Beautiful Commission met on March 8™, 2022 at the Depot. The

meeting was called to order at 6:010 p.m. and in attendance was Robin Alsip, Haley Kozuszek and Shelly
Powers with council haison Rick Reed.

Approval of Minutes:
Minutes were approved with no needed corrections.

Old Business:

* Waiting to elect officers as we found out we have two new members joining in April.

* Robin met with the Art Teacher for elementary and we will be purchasing the paper
plates for the art project she is requesting to do and then asking local businesses to
display the artwork in their shop windows. At this time she does not want to give out
any awards but we may think of another recognition to give students for their
participation.

New Business:

* Wil focus on a Community Clean up day at the April meeting.
= Will be nominating Spring Fix up Awards in April

Next meeting will be April 12th, 2022 at the Depot.
Meeting was adjourned at 6:46 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Haley Kozuszek



